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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4−M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Sandra McEwen

I strongly oppose the building of an overpass at the intersection of the M4 and the Crescent.
So many trees have recently been ripped out in that area that we, as a community, cannot
afford to lose any more. For everybody's sake, please build the road underground as was
originally planned. Fewer than 50% of the population drives. It is simply not fair to dominate
everyone's lives with a massive concrete overpass that makes pedestrian and cycling
access incredibly difficult between Lilyfield, Rozelle, Glebe and Annandale.

We LIVE here. Please don't tell us that passing motorists or the developer's budget is more
important.




